TOWN OF ANTRIM BOARD OF SELECTMEN'S MEETING MINUTES NOVEMBER 18, 2002

PRESENT: Chairman Dave Penny, Selectman Mike Genest, Selectman Bill Prokop and Sherry Miller.

7:00 p.m. Meeting called to order -

7:00 p.m. Parks & Rec budget -

The Selectmen met with Sam Harding and Celeste Lunetta to discuss the proposed budget for 2003. The Selectmen made no decisions.

7:45 p.m. Dave Essex -

Dave Essex met with the Selectmen to discuss reactivating the EDAC/TIF District. Mr. Essex stated that he had several residents, some within the TIF District who have shown interest in becoming involved. Mr. Essex will contact these individuals and once a Committee is formed a meeting will be set up with the Selectmen.

Tax Rate -

The Selectmen received confirmation of the tax rate, which is \$23.49. The DRA has stated that due to the unresolved issue with the school this rate is subject to change.

Antrim Players -

The Selectmen reviewed a letter received from the Board of the Antrim Players. No decision of a response was made.

Waste Management Agreement / response from Town Attorney -

The Attorney has responded to the Waste Management agreement with a few suggested changes/additions. Selectman Genest will contact Waste Management.

8:30 p.m. Non-Public Session under RSA 91-A:3 II-a

Respectfully Submitted,

Sherry Miller